Dear AIS Parent,
 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for asking about the Digital Learning Environment (DLE) initiative in the Middle School for the 2018-2019 school year. All middle school students are required to bring the iPad Pro 128GB (9.7 or 12.9 inch), an iPad Air will also be suitable, MacBook Pro, or any apple device capable of downloading the latest iOS system. The teachers are provided with iPads and Apple TV’s in their classrooms and will be using and modeling this technology while they teach.  

In order for the students and teachers to be using a similar platform, we ask that each student have an iPad Pro. This will prevent confusion for students who do not have the same device as the teacher.  All in all, it’s in the best interest of every student at AISE-West to have the same device, the iPad Pro, so they are easily able to follow along with their teachers in the classroom. 

 It’s also important to note that not all apps available on the iPad are available on computers or MacBook’s. If the teacher requires that a certain app is used for a project, children without an iPad will struggle because they won’t have access to the app on their personal device. Students who have not brought their iPad for class will get the same consequence as students who have not brought any other tool for learning (like a pen, pencil, notebook, etc.).
 

Thank you 
 
AIS West
